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Dear Friends, 
 
   We greet you once again from this side of the world.  Recently, I was thinking about the verse that 
says, "Draw nigh to God and he will draw nigh to you."  I though it would be good just to sit at 
Jesus` feet.  it sure would help us to keep our clothes on and be in the right state of mind, but then the 
saved manic of Gadara was told to go to his house and friends and tell them what great things the 
Lord hath done.  I have found a friend in Jesus who said that he would never leave me nor forsake me 
 I believe that if we stay close to him, that the attractions of this world would grow strangely 
dim. 
 
PRAYER REQUEST: 
 
  1. Continue to pray for Maurizio.  He is letting Satan distract him from being saved.  He has made 
several appointments to talk with me, but something always comes up to cause him to break the 
appointment. 
    2. Keep praying for Benedetto.  He lost his job where he was working several hours a day.  We 
have started to study with him once again.      
    3. Pino has a busy schedule also.  He sells bread and charcoal in the market.  He knows he needs 
to be saved, but he can not seem to work out a time.  We talk some between customers, but no time to 
pray together.  Everybody just seems to be to busy to find time for the Lord.  I would love to see Pino 
get saved.  He seems to be a sincere and humble man.  
    4. Sister Tina continues to suffer with her hands.  She has had various analysis and Doctors visits, 
but no relief yet.  She is scheduled for surgery on the nerves in the right hand the 21st  of this 
month and the other hand the 19th of October.  The pain is so sever that she can not sleep at 
night.  Please keep her in your prayers. 
 
TENT MEETING    
 
   Brother Galioto has requested permission to put up the tent  in Mazara del Vallo the last week 
of September.  He has asked Linda and I to come over and help him with the services.  Please pray 
that permission will be granted and that we will see souls saved for the honor and praise to our Lord 
and Savior, Jesus Christ.  The Lord allowed us to use this Tent for years here in Catania and now it is 
being used on the other side of the island.  Praise the Lord!   Brother Galioto and family came over and 
spent 2 days with us last week and we had special services both nights and evangelized during the 
day.  Thank the Lord that there are always open doors to serve Him together. 
 
   Our hearts desire is that we will always draw nigh to God and that He will draw nigh to us. 
 Until next month keep us in your prayers. 
 
In Christ, 
The Jordans 
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